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| To: Lloyd's Register of Shipping, KOBE,

Tokyo: 23rd Dec., 1958,

Dear Sirs,

s.s5. "BUNYO MARU"

With reference to our ship s.S. YRUNYO MARU", we

have to inform you that we have decided to withdraw the

class of this ship from your Society.

We shall be much obliged if you will kindly make

necessary arrangements accordingly.

Taking this opportunity, we thank you for your
kind assis’ ance and cooperation given to us for the

past years.

Yours faithfully,

Manag. Director, R. Ishizuka.

Toyo Kisen K.K., Tokyo.
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